Mesa, Arizona
July 22, 1966

Dear Jack:

Just came back after a couple of days at Paul's cabln at Bear

Flat - and it was mity nice up there. He has a real good set-up
there - very comfortable situation and we had a couple of showers and
it was cool and good sleepin. We all emjoyed 1t but Linda and

Sue and they were bored to death.

When got back, among the mail was the "Annual agreement for Residence
in University Hglls"! from the office of student houselng.

It had your reservation in Helaman Halls for the school year 1966-7.
XXXX it says:

If you accept thils reservation, please sign the original housing
agreement and return to thls office on or prior to August 3, 1966.

To finalize the reservation, it says, the first payment must be made
on or prior to August 3, 1966. And it says to send in payment as
scheduled in the houseing agreement, It notes that we previously
paid the #10,00 application fee,

It says that the Boom or apartment number and Roommate assignments

will be mailed as soon as possible after July. and that you will

also receive further information: (1) a definite room or apartment numb
(2) the time you should arrive (3) what you should bring,

It says Roommate Requests will be honored provided the requested
roommate has submitted an application and advance payment by the time
assignments are made and proviéed both parties have priority for
assignment ¥ to the same unit. After July 1, it becomes exceedingly a
difficult to promise roommates for a specific room or apartment, It
says, "Do not write askfing for this information for you will recelwve
it prior bo Sept. 1.

You remember Jack, that we asked that Lynn Bedford be your roommate
and as far as I can tell that should be the way it would work out,

Tne schedule of payments is - Aug 3, $145.00 - Cct 3, $60.00,

- Nov. 1, $60.00 - Dec 1, $60.00 - Then for the next Semester 1t
starts over - Jan 3, $145,00 - Feb 1, $60.00 -March 1, $60.00 and
April 3, %$60,00

It further states that if after you pgy tre initlal $145.00 that
#40,00 of this - plus the 10.00 depostt which we previously made
will be withheld if you decide not to go there to school,

The way I understand it, this 1is where you want to go, However I

will hold off finalizing this until I get confirmation from you on
this, - but this needs to be done - or I should hear back from you
by August 2,
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Actually, the place to go to school, it seems to me - is wherever
you figure you could Keep in the upper 1/2 in your class in order
to receive or keep a student deferrment, I would imagine it might
be as easy to do this at BYU as anyplace else - but you may have
an idea on this., I would like to see you go to school a year two
if it is possible,

I am enclosing a "New Freshman Supplementary Housing Agreement" -
4=

which apraren v covers the Orientation ernind -~ Qpnfﬂmhp‘r" 10-158
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for board and room,

I am not sure that you have to nhave this - and if you do, please
return this and I will out the $17.00 with it and reserve your room
and board for this pertod too,

But in any event please gimme the scoop - so that I will kno how
I should move, Acuually Jack, if I dont happen to hear from you,
I reckon I should see that the $145.00 is in to them by August 3,
which means I should mail it by August 2,

I hope this gives you time to get word pack - and I am sure it would
be necessary to get back to me by return mail ad I believe it takes
about 5 to 7 days to get am letter back from Bs. As.

If you - by any chance at all - decide you arent going up there to
school - and we dont have the Zxfzx¥xd&x 5§ to 7 days - m ybe you
better wire me yes or no or maybe,
I guess I told you we got a real nice 1etter from your Mission
President when you got your latest assignment,. - Keep up the good
work Jack, : v

Love ffo P . y and the group.

Got a letter - or card from Bob and Peg. Jeems that there wers some
of the men got their assignments from where Bob is situated - but
his was not on the list - so they are still hoping - but looks like
Bob may be assigned about the 25th of July - and Peg said she would
Call us when they found out something,

They are prayerful so I am sure that whatever is done will be for
the best.
See ya.



